
September 1, 2021 
 
Board of Zoning Adjustment  
Government of the District of Columbia 
Suite 210 South 
441 4th Street, NW 
Washington DC  20001 
 
Re:  BZA Zoning Application  
 Application of Rebecca Phillips, 66 Randolph Place NW 
 
 
Dear Board of Zoning Adjustment: 
 
With this application, we are proposing to add a rear deck to a single-family attached row 
dwelling.  The property will remain a single-family dwelling.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Fowler 
 

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20632
EXHIBIT NO.12


